August 14, 2021

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of
the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent

testimony on House Bill 248.

My name is Marcia Silber and | am a 61 year old retired school teacher. |
support House Bill 248 because | do not want to be mandated to take a vaccine
against my wishes. | have been a diabetic for 41 years. | do not want to put
another medicine into my body. | don’t know how it will affect me and | always
have to be concerned about what goes into my body. Please help me to keep
my personal decision of choosing whether | take the Covid vaccine or not. It will

give me peace of mind to know that | can be in control of my body.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for

and urgency of House Bill 248.
Sincerely,

Marcia Silber



